
Conservation	Commission	Meeting	
July	18,	2019	

	
Minutes	taken	by	John	Bozak	
	
Present	at	the	meeting	were	members:	
John	Bozak,	Don	Leuchs,	Dan	Blanchette,	Ruth	Gutman	
	
The	meeting	of	the	Conservation	Commission	was	called	to	order	by	John	at	the	Martha	
Sawyer	Community	Library	at	6:30	p.m.	
	
Minutes	from	prior	meetings	
River	has	not	been	in	attendance	and	has	not	been	in	touch	regarding	minutes	or	the	CC	
binder.	Will	continue	to	follow	up.	
	
Community	Forest	brochure	&	map	
Ruth	presented	a	rough	draft.	George	is	still	working	on	the	map.	Suggestions	were	made.	
	
Kiosk	and	signage	for	the	Community	Forest	
John	has	ordered	the	signs,	and	installation	is	the	next	step.	The	kiosk	has	been	installed	
and	Don	has	posted	some	items	on	it.	
	
Gully	Oven	clean	up	
No	action.	
	
Blazing	at	Salmon	Falls	Reserve	for	Three	Rivers	Land	Trust	
Ed	and	John	participated	on	6/29.	Ruth	was	there	for	Three	Rivers.	The	blazing	was	a	great	
success	and	Three	Rivers	is	grateful	for	the	CC’s	help.	
	
The	next	meeting	is	on	August	22.	


